
Webinar on "E-Commerce Opportunities in USA" 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam 
 
The Consulate General of Pakistan in New York is organizing a Webinar on "E-Commerce Opportunities 
in USA'' on September 01, 2022 at 7 PM Pakistan Standard Time. Prominent Pakistani-American 
entrepreneurs who have been success stories in E-Commerce in USA will be speaking in the Webinar. You 
are therefore requested to share the information amongst the members of your esteemed Association with the 
request that they may register and attend the event.  
 
The registration link is provided below. 
 
https://www.pakistanconsulateny.org/register 
 
Flyer for the event is attached. 
 
Best Regards 
  
Talat Mahmood 
Trade & Investment Counsellor 
Consulate General of Pakistan 
New York 
Off# 212-879-3117 
 

 

https://www.pakistanconsulateny.org/register

